[bookmark: _GoBack]

November 1, 2022



Los Angeles International Airport
1 World Way
Los Angeles, CA 90045
Justin Erbacci, CEO
jerbacci@lawa.org

Dear Mr. Urbacci:
On November 1, 2022 the Westchester/Playa Neighborhood Council voted to submit a letter to you urging LAWA to hold open and public engagement with the community on the new proposed use for the open space on the Northside Development project prior to LAWA signing a lease with the Kimmelman Family Foundation and prior to LAWA bringing the project to the Board of Airport Commissioners for a vote.
 Additionally, the Board voted to support the joint participation of both the Airport Relations Committee and the Planning and Land Use Committee in anticipation of ongoing, open Committee meetings with LAWA and Lulu’s place regarding the new proposed use for the open space on the Northside Development project. 


Regards,

Paula Gerez
President, Westchester/Playa Neighborhood Council
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